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Two	NYC	FIRST	Students	Honored	with	Highly	Coveted	Dean’s	List	Award	

NEW YORK, April 27, 2018 – Two New York City public high school students who are active 
participants in NYC FIRST programs have been honored as Dean’s List Winners at the FIRST national 
Championship in Detroit.  This is the highest nationwide individual honor for FIRST participants.  The 
students each represent a different FIRST program, with Tania Najnin winning for FIRST Tech Challenge 
(“FTC,” grades 7-12) and Malachi Patrick winning for FIRST Robotics Competition (“FRC,” grades 9-
12).  These two winners were chosen from tens of thousands of eligible participants across the country, 
and are part of a select group of ten Dean’s List winners chosen from each of the FTC and FRC programs. 

Mr. Patrick is a junior at Frederick Douglass Academy in Harlem and represents Team 1660, The Harlem 
Knights.  Ms. Najnin is a junior at The Young Women’s Leadership School of Astoria and represents 
Team 13368, The Plugs.  Ms. Najnin participates in NYC FIRST’s STEM Center at Cornell Tech, where 
she is enrolled in a year-long, high school-credit-bearing course focused on robotics as well as technology 
and engineering more broadly. 

 

About NYC FIRST  
NYC FIRST runs hands-on, project-based STEM education programs and robotics competitions for 
thousands of K-12 students across the five boroughs.  NYC FIRST runs four robotics leagues for over 500 
teams, serving 7,000 K-12 students across the five boroughs, and has run these programs for 18 years.  
NYC FIRST recently launched a STEM Center initiative, which brings together expert teachers and 
advanced equipment in centralized locations to provide critically important resources to underserved 
schools and communities, as well as groups underrepresented in the STEM fields.  The sharply focused 
goal is to help unlock the creative potential of students from these groups.  The first STEM Center was 
opened at the new Cornell Tech campus in September 2017.  Students participate in school-day, after-
school, weekend and summer programs and courses.  Participation in NYC FIRST programs has a 
positive impact on the lives of students, increasing college attendance, majors in science and engineering, 
participation in internships, and involvement in community service.  Please visit www.nycfirst.org. 


